
Antietam’s Continuity of Education  
Device Deployment Plan 

 
During this extended school closure, and to maintain continuity of education, we would like to provide a 
device to any student who does not have access to technology. Therefore, we will be handing out devices 
to those who need them next week (by appointment only): 
 
Grades K & 1: Monday, April 6th, Mt Penn Primary Center  (Front Entrance) 
Grades 2-6: Tuesday, April 7th, Mt Penn Elementary Center  (Front Entrance) 
Grades 7-12:  Students in grades 7-12 are already 1:1 with devices.  Building principals will provide 
guidance for when students can retrieve devices that were left in their school locker. We are also aware 
that some MSHS chromebooks may need a repair.  We will follow up next week with information on how 
to arrange repairs. 
 
The district has a limited availability of devices.  Therefore, and in order to provide a device for everyone 
that needs one, we ask that you please use your discretion if you already have a device your student can 
use.  
 
We are using SignUpGenius (below) to allow families to sign up for a time slot and to minimize 
everyone’s exposure. During your time slot, please pull up to the building and remain in your car.  We 
will ask you for the student(s) name(s) through your passenger window; we will then place your device(s) 
on a table in front of the building.  We will then go back inside so you can take your device from the table 
without being close to anyone. If you are unable to make the time slot for which you signed up, please be 
aware that you may be asked to come back at the end of the day. 
 
Sign up Here: 
SignUpGenius for Deployment Timeslots:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040B4DA4AF2BA0F58-asddevice 
 
 
Other Resources and Help:  Free Internet! 
Resources for Parents(including Free Internet Access): https://asharp.antietamsd.org/resources-for-parents 
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